
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
The Hollis Consolidated School District #328 Board of Education will hold a public 
hearing on Thursday, November 12, 2020, at 7:00 PM in the Hollis Grade School 
Auditorium located at 5613 W. Tuscarora Road, Peoria, Illinois.  The hearing is being 
conducted to receive testimony regarding the renewal of a School Code Waiver to 
reduce the tuition of non-resident pupils.  Section 105ILCS 5/10-20.12a. 
 
IDPH guidelines will be enforced, including limiting attendance to fifty. A Zoom link to 
attend virtually will be available upon request by contacting Superintendent Chad Jones 
at ​cjones@hollis328.net​.  
 

Tim Leach 
Board Secretary 
Hollis Consolidated #328 
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